GULF REFINING COMPANY,
17, Battery Place,

NEW YORK.

December, 5th, 1932.

Mr. J French, Chief Surveyor,
Lloyd's Reglster of Shipping,
17, Battery Place, NEW YORK.

Dear Mr. French:-

In regard to our conversation relating to out
.s. "WONAGAS" ha¥ing become overdueon Special Survey
No. 1 while laid up in Iake Maracaibo, Venezuela®--

As there is no opportunity or facilities there
for conducting this survey, we will make it a point of
having it dealt with at the very first opportunity after

the vesssl goes into commission, and in the event of the vessel
being offered for sale, it follows that intending purchasers
would be fully informed of the classification situation.

In the evemnt of any of
involved in a similar situation,
please understand that the

our other vessels being
which is not unlikely,
same conditions will apply.

Very truly yours,

(signed) J. Kennedy.
Sonll

Your encls. retd. (2).
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